The University of Georgia, U.S.A. offers Healthy Living Classes for Persons with Disabilities
The University of Georgia has instituted this summer of 2012 healthy living classes and plans to expand these in the fall for persons with developmental disabilities.

The class will focus on making exercise fun for people with disabilities.  The main goal is to help these people lose weight and to make them associate exercise with play in order for the class to be successful. 

 The professor, Mr. Hui-Ju Young, is also thinking of adding music to the exercise routine or using gymnastic equipment to make it more fun for them.

